January 16, 2017

MEMORANDUM to -
All Customs Employees

This is to inform that MR. MARIO V. GUINTO, a retired CRMD Messenger, passed
away on January 15, 2017. The deceased is the father-in-law of our co-worker, Aileen

Guinto.

To show our “damayan” practice, may we request your prayers for the eternal
repose of the soul of the deceased, and any financial assistance for the bereaved

family.

His remains lie in state at Samson Funeral, Imus, Cavite, and the internment is
on January 21, 2017. Attached is the sketch to reach the said funeral home.

Thank you.

JB N A
JOSEPH G. ESCASIO
OIC-Director, Administration Office



